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1) NUMBER ID 00011431: In this manuscript authors has conducted an in-depth review on the 

management of hepatitis B in pregnancy. Focuses are not only on the perspective of gravid women 

but also on the perspective of foetuses and newborns. Basically, the review has included the most 

recent knowledge on this topic, and is worth publishing in WJG. One minor suggestion: The article 

is better written by using hierarchical headers or subtitles. 

Reply: Many thanks for your kind words. We have added subtitles according to your useful 

suggestions. 

1) NUMBER ID 00011431: In this manuscript authors has conducted an in-depth review on the 

management of hepatitis B in pregnancy. Focuses are not only on the perspective of gravid women 



but also on the perspective of foetuses and newborns. Basically, the review has included the most 

recent knowledge on this topic, and is worth publishing in WJG. One minor suggestion: The article 

is better written by using hierarchical headers or subtitles. 

Reply: Many thanks for your kind words. We have added subtitles according to your useful 

suggestions. 

2) NUMBER ID: 00071703 Current evidence on the management of hepatitis B in pregnancy. In 

this review, the authors aimed to highlight the latest insights into the paramount steps in managing 

HBV in pregnancy, with particular attention to recommendations from recent guidelines and data 

from up-do-date research syntheses. This manuscript is well written; also the figures are all 

appropriate. There is only a deficiency in the 2. sentence of Fig-3. 

Reply: Many thanks for your kind words. We have amended the sentence of Figure 3 according to 

your useful suggestion. 

3) NUMBER ID: 02528812 The review entitled "Current evidence on the management of hepatitis 

B in pregnancy" is well performed and presented. In this study, the authors have provided the latest 

developments with respect to management of HBV infection during pregnancy from two 

perspectives: maternal and neonatal issues. The recommendations in this study are valuable. Over 

all, I found that the authors provide a high quality of study. The only shortcoming is grammatical 

errors. The manuscript suffers from several grammar and spelling errors. English style should be 

revised throughout the manuscript. Thank you. 

Reply: Many thanks for your kind words. We have polished the language throughout the entire 

manuscript according to your useful suggestion. 

 

 


